SPECIAL MEETING APPROVAL OF FFY 1990 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Friday, May 25, 1990 at 3:30 p.m. with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to review for acceptance the FFY 1990 CDBG application and three year community development plan.

The FFY 1990 funds will be used to extend water lines into the Cornell, Gardner Stop, Pennsylvania Avenue areas.

Motion by Joseph Budai, second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the application for the 1990 Community Development Block Grant.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary